7 February 2020

UELAC
Central East Region
ANNUAL Nomination of Candidates for
Regional Vice-President and Regional Councilor

In accordance with the UELAC By-law and Policy, the current Regional Vice-President of our Central
East Region has initiated the procedure for the nomination of a Regional Vice-President and a Regional Councilor
for our Region of the UELAC for the next year (2020-21). The Executive of the Sir Guy Carleton Branch is
asking members to suggest names for these two positions.

Nominees must be members in good standing of a Branch in the Central East Region and should
reside in our Region.

The positions are filled in a two-stage process:

1. Each Branch in the Region is given the opportunity to select one (1) nominee for each of the two (2)
positions. The results of that process are then reported by the Branch President to the Nominating
Committee of the UELAC, which in turn reports the names of the nominees selected to the Annual
General Meeting of the Association held during the Dominion Conference in Winnipeg, Manitoba June
24-28, 2020.

2. The Regional Vice-President and the Regional Councilor for the Central East Region are elected by
members of the Association (from all Regions across Canada), at the Annual General Meeting of the
UELAC. If more than one (1) qualified candidate is nominated for either or both positions from the
Branches within the Central East Region, the selection amongst those nominees will take place at the
Annual General Meeting.

The first stage (the selection of nominees within the Region) must be completed at least 30 days before
the Annual Meeting of the UELAC. Branch Presidents in the Central East Region are asked to submit any
nominations from among their members to the Nominating Committee by email or mail no later than May 15,
2020, midnight EDT.

Nominations must contain:

. the name, postal code, email address and telephone number of the candidate,

. a statement signed by the Branch President or Branch Treasurer, certifying that the candidate is a member
in good standing of the Branch concerned, and

. a statement signed by the candidate accepting the nomination.

No particular nomination form is required. Any form is acceptable, as long as it includes the above
information.

Members of the Sir Guy Carleton Branch are requested to submit nominations to the Branch Executive to
be received before 1 May 2020 (two weeks before the deadline for submission to UELAC) by either:

. email to <carletonuel@hotmail.com> or
. mail to the Sir Guy Carleton Branch address:

Sir Guy Carleton Branch
P.O. Box 5104,

19 Colonnade Rd.,
Nepean, ON

K2C 3H5

Canada

A final list of candidates nominated for each position will be sent to the UELAC before the 15 May 2020
deadline.

Rosemarie Pleasant, President, Sir Guy Carleton Branch, UELAC



